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Dear King County Council Members,
 
I want to join to support the concerns SEIU DPD-Local 925 raised in its letter to the Council regarding
the Interlocal Agreement between King County and Score jail.  The attorneys and support staff at
DPD who toil each day to provide representation to the hundreds of thousands of criminal
defendants are dedicated to providing high quality representation.  However, unless we are afforded
the necessary resources and access to our clients we cannot fulfill this objective.  Therefore, I urge
the Council members to also support DPD Local 925 in addressing the issues raised in Ms. Gilbert’s
letter to the Council.
 
Hong Tran
Attorney
SEIU DPD-Local 925 member
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